
F/W/PHA CHAPTER MINUTES 

MONDAY MAY 13TH 2019 

The chapter meeting held at Coker Farm was called to order at 7:05 pm. There were 19 
members in attendance. The minutes were read from the April 15th meeting with the following 
correction from the March meeting; There was a Jr. PHA report in which horse show vendors, 
the ice cream truck and a place for photo presentation were discussed. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Chris Dwyer presented the financial report which was accepted as read. A copy of this is on file 
with the treasurer. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: No report 
AID TO MEMBERS: No report. 
 
DONATIONS: No report. 
 
MEMBERSHIP: 
Karen and Kristen Lutz are our newest professional applicants. We will wait for them to be 
present at a meeting before acceptance. 
 
JR./ ASSOCIATE PHA 

There will be 10 vendors coming to the PHA show along with a tack sale booth. Booths are $25 
per slot There will also be 8 baskets donated by various local businesses to be raffled off. 
Seven “Best Rider” awards will be given with the winners being given a gift certificate to The 
Horse Connection. Returned arm bands for best rider will be given a prize. 
It’s time to think about the High score banquet journal cover contest. Age groups are 8 and 
under, 9 to 12, 13 to 17 and 18 and older. 
 
HIGH SCORE AWARDS PROGRAM: 
Points are up to date within a week. NOTICE!! If you do not see your horses name on the 
website it means that you are NOT a member. Incomplete applications will not be accepted. 
 
HIGH SCORE BANQUET: 
The banquet will be held on Friday NOvember 22nd at The Italian Center in Stamford, CT. 
 
JUDY RICHTER AWARD: 
Working on a topic for this year. Last year’s was “The unsung hero”. 
 
NORMAN BRAY AWARD: 
Anyone who has someone in mind for this very special award please contact Judy Richter at 
{914} 672-7928 or judyhrichter@gmail.com 

 
ART OF CLINIC: 
Susan Harris has been sent a reminder to coordinate a date with us in the fall for her ever 
popular “Anatomy in Motion” clinic. 
 
HORSE SHOW COMMITTEE: 
Anyone with perpetual trophies from last year please return them! The prize list is on line or on 
the FW/PHA website. Get your entries in to Lori Johnsen. We need to secure two golf carts to 

mailto:judyhrichter@gmail.com


facilitate the day. Set up for the show will be on Friday June 1st starting around 11 am. We are 
looking for water jugs and ice for the show. 
Joanne Golanis will be our secretary for our July 6th show at Chase Meadows Farm. Judges for 
this show TBA. 
The date for our August PHA show is the 4th with the finals on September 7th and 8th at 
Gardnertown Farm. Prize list for this will be forthcoming. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: No report 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Nina Pola is our newest professional member. 
Please come to the GRTA horse show on June 9th! 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:49pm 

Respectfully submitted 

Me (Barb Filippelli) 

 

NEXT MEETING IS MONDAY JUNE 10TH AT COKER 
FARM. HORSE SHOW COMMITTEE MEETING AT 5:00, 
MEETING BEGINS PROMPTLY AT 7PM. 

 


